
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 6:43:28 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
  
Steve -  
 
Just wanted to disclose I self funded a trip to phoenix last weekend to observe the logistics of the nascar 
race - they did provide me with a guest credential as we walked around the site.  
 
Best  
Samir  
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